
Barbara Somers will be facilitating and hosting 

a 10-week Bible study at her home.  The  

topic is “Revealing the Mysteries of  

Heaven” beginning mid October. This is a very 

uplifting study.  She is limiting this small group to 

eight participants. Please contact Barbara at 540-421-4900 

for more information or to sign up to join this group.  

We will hold our Third Annual     

Community Trunk or Treat event on 

Sunday, Oct. 24.  Plan now to bring 

your children and grandchildren.  

Invite family, friends and neighbors.  

We will need lots of helping hands and feet to make this 

an awesome outreach event.  Donations of candy are        

needed.  There is a basket in the foyer for donations.  For 

those who would like to help with this event, there is 

a planning meeting on Tuesday, Sept. 28 at 6:30 pm.  If 

you can’t make the meeting, but would like to help, 

please contact Cindy Kite or Jackie Dunsmore. 

Attention all committee chairs!  Please have your         

2022 Budget Request Forms filled out and returned         

to Cindy Kite by Tuesday, Sept. 28.  You can email them   

to office.bethany@gmail.com or place them in the      

Treasurer’s mailbox in the Gathering Space. 

There will be a Finance Meeting on Thursday, Sept. 30 at 

7 pm.  We will be working on the 2022 budget. 

Young at Hearts will meet at O’Neil’s in    

Harrisonburg at 12 noon for their October       

get-together.  Anyone 55 and over, and still 

“young at heart” are invited and encouraged 

to join this lively bunch for lunch.  There will be good 

food, fellowship and lots of laughing. Please contact    

Carolyn Swartz at 540-820-9798 if you plan to attend. 

There will be a Church Council Meeting on 

Tuesday, Oct. 5 at 6:30 pm.  All church     

officers and committee chairs are encour-

aged to attend. All members are welcome. 

We will be approving paperwork for conference. 

Sunday’s Sermon Title:  A Time of Sharing … by Members 

Scripture: Proverbs 11:25; Luke 6:38; Hebrews 13:16; Acts 20:35 

Please be in Prayer for ...  

Members:  Lloyd Meadows, Jean Radocha, Johnnie Barr, 

Carolyn Roller, Audrey Bradshaw, Laura Lucas, Jan      

Gorden, Faye Youmans, Libby Riddle 

Extended Members:  family of Duane Shaw - friends of 

Leslie Wagoner, our world, Teresa & Brad - daughter and 

son-in-law of  Sharon Northrop, sister of Barbara Somers 

Happy Birthday to … 

24th - Elva Shifflett 

26th - Weezer Crawford 

Oct. 1 - Carolyn Roller & Tara Stroop 

2nd - Wayne Frizzelle

         Sept. 23, 2021 

As our worship service returns to normal, 

we need friendly, smiling faces to greet 

folks as they enter the doors on  Sunday mornings!  

That first impression of Bethany makes a huge        

difference in how visitors perceive the church and its 

folks!  There is a sign up sheet at the Welcome Center.  

Sign up once a month, once a quarter or just once.  

Questions?  Contact Mary Beth Schwab.   


